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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ WCS:   
Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

 

Wed October 23: Senior Primary visits Warmun for combined BluEarth event. 

Fri  November 1st: All Saints Day Mass 9.00am St Mary’s Church 

Week 4 (Nov 4 to 8): Broome Camp for eligible Year 3 to 7 students. 

Week 6 (Nov 18 to 22): Something 4 Change Volunteer Group visiting WCS for 

circus skills and performance workshop. 

Tues Dec 10th: Easter Concert and Report Night. 

Week 10 of Term 3 at Red Hill! Our 

school enrolment is 75 students. 

NEWSLETTER Term 4, Week 1,  2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are chosen in each 

class every Monday at Warlawurru School. Please 

ask your child if they were chosen this week. 

Dear parents and families, Welcome back 
for Term 4. Please make sure your child doesn’t 

miss out on the great things happening at WCS 

this term.  

Make it a rule: Monday to Friday is SCHOOL! 

“Gentleness = being kind in our words and actions”  

M T W Th F 

29 38 34 19 30 

Congratulations! 13 students attended each day 
in Week 10 and received a Pool Pass at Friday’s As-

sembly. Thanks to families who help children get to 

school every day. See if your child can make the list 

next week! 

KINDY Junior P Middle P Senior P 

Mollie Shauntay Joelena Terrika 

Tina Shondean Terri-Ann Walter 

Shaadaih Isah  Patricia 

 Ziaarah  Shantina 

Junior Primary has 

claimed the  

Attendance Cup  

 Well done, JP!   
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During Camp Week Nov 4 to 8: 

Kindy will finish a little earlier at 10.30 each 

day. 

School will finish on Friday at 12.00pm for 

all other students. 

Swimming lessons for students in Pre-Primary to Year 7 recommence this Friday and 

will be held in Weeks 1,2,3,6,7,8 and 9 of Term 4. Mr Max, Miss Larissa and Mr Dean 

will take the lessons which will be at the HC Rec Centre Pool from 11.15-12.30. Any 

parents wanting to join us for the lessons are most welcome. 

Senior Primary students will be travelling 

to Warmun next Wednesday October 

23rd to join Ngalangangpum students for 

BluEarth activities. Miss Peggy, Mr Mar-

tin and Mr Dean will be accompanying 

students. We will leave from school at 

8.00am and return to Halls Creek by 

3.00pm. All students will be dropped at 

home. More information is coming with 

a permission form. Please sign it for your 

child to attend. 

Preparation and planning is continuing for 

the Camp to Broome in Week 4 (Nov 4 to 

8). Those students from Years 3 to 7 who 

have: 

1. Attended school more than 80% in 

Terms 3 & 4; and 

2. Behaved cooperatively and followed 

school rules consistently 

will be coming to camp. 

Thanks to those parents who have complet-

ed and returned forms, and paid the $100 

contribution (per family) towards camp 

costs.  

Teachers accompanying the campers will be 

Miss Peggy, Mr Martin, Miss Larissa, Mr 

Graham and Mr Dean. 


